
 

 
Leslie Miller Appointed to NFPA Committee 

FPP Senior Editor Leslie Miller was recently appointed Vice-Chair of the Task 
Group assigned to develop NFPA 1072, Standard for Hazardous 
Materials/Weapons of Mass Destruction Emergency Response Personnel 
Professional Qualifications. This appointment came from NFPA Hazardous 
Materials Response Personnel Committee Chair Greg Noll. Noll noted that Leslie 
has been an active player on both the Hazardous Materials Response Personnel 
Technical Committee and the 1072 Task Group for the last 10 years. She has 
worked closely with Task Group Chair Charlie Wright over the last 3+ years in 
converting the requirements of NFPA 472 into the Job Performance Requirements 
(JPR) format required by the NFPA for all Professional Qualifications standards. 
Noll also noted that Leslie is viewed as one of the most knowledge members of 
the committee on developing JPRS. Congratulations to Leslie and thank you for 
representing IFSTA/FPP on this important committee.  
 
 


